
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

SABC MEETS WITH ORGANISED LABOUR IN THE FIRST CONSULTATION MEETING 

REGARDING SECTION 189 OF THE LABOUR RELATIONS ACT (LRA) 

 

Johannesburg – Tuesday, 13 November 2018 – The South African Broadcasting Corporation 

(SABC) Management met with organised labour as planned on 13 November 2018, in the first 

consultation meeting in relation to the contemplated Section 189 process, under the auspices of the 

Commission for Conciliation, Mediation and Arbitration (CCMA) in terms of the applicable regulations. 

The meeting was constructive wherein the SABC provided requested information to organised labour, 

which they will consider. The parties committed to continue with the consultation in a CCMA facilitated 

meeting, scheduled for 12 and 13 December 2018. Today, the SABC board also briefed the Portfolio 

Committee on Communications in Parliament on the Section 189 process.  

The SABC remains committed to complying with all the legislative requirements and processes 

relating to Section 189. 
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